From: "Manohar, Sandhya" <smanohar@g.harvard.edu>

To: sdecourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us,

JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us, DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us

Cc: mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us, townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us, ldiggins@gmail.com,

michaiahforselectboard@gmail.com Date: Sat, 30 May 2020 18:45:19 -0400

Subject: Adding bike crash at Appleton and Mass Ave to Monday meeting agenda

Hi all,

I'm a friend of Alison Piasecki and the late Charlie Proctor and a cyclist who lives in the Somerville/Cambridge area. I'm writing to implore you to add the accident that killed Charlie to your meeting agenda on Monday. It is imperative that this is addressed since it is only time before another tragic accident occurs at this and other poorly set up intersections-- particularly now that more folks are biking due to the riskiness of public transportation during the covid-19 era. Please make this a priority for discussion and action.

Sincerely, Sandhya Manohar

Sandhya Manohar

PhD Candidate King Lab | Department of Cell Biology Harvard University